
Dear Pastor and Brethren, 

 

We began this month with a wonderful week of missionary training at the BIMI home 

office. This was our final step of training before heading to the mission field. We are so 

grateful not only for the classes we watched but also for the encouragement we received 
from more experienced missionaries. 
 

As we are approaching the end of our deputation, we have been facing more challenges 

than ever. In addition to frequent physical ailments, we have been having several 

problems with our car. The enemy is not happy that we are getting ready to serve the 

Lord in Brazil, but we know that God is in control! Please pray for our health, that our car 
will make it to the end of deputation, and for God’s financial provision. 

 

Our projected departure date for Brazil is the last week of October, but there are several 

documents and bureaucracy that we need to deal with before leaving the United States. 

Please pray that everything will go smoothly and that we will receive all the necessary 
documents in time. 

 

We are honored and grateful to partner with each one of you in the Lord’s service. Thank 

you so much for your faithful prayers and support. May God bless you! 
 

In His service, 

Bruno and Roxanne Mendes 

 

 


